
Hello, Boar’s Head Cast and Crew,

The Festival is quickly approaching, and we want to thank you for your hard work and patience.
It’s a joy to see everything come alive, and we can’t do it without each and every one of us
working together!

We would like to share some instructions for transportation during show time. It’s very important
that you read them clearly. Your group leaders can answer any questions you have.

Transportation
You may have noticed that the parking lot fills up rather quickly during full cast rehearsals.
Needless to say, we must park elsewhere on performance nights to leave room for our ticket
holders to park. Parking for cast and crew will be at GI Presbyterian Church on Horsemill
and Parke Lane. This is mandatory - no exceptions.

A shuttle bus will be going back and forth between GIPC and Sacred Heart regularly. Please be
patient and stay warm in your cars while waiting for the shuttle. Also, please note that there will
be only 1 bus, so we ask that you please be patient and get on and off quickly.

If you prefer not to use the shuttle, ask a friend or family member to drop you off.

Shuttle will start 105 minutes prior to each performance and will run for 45 minutes after.
Exit shuttle will be in the circle drive in front of Sacred Heart.

Shuttle Start Prefest Performance Shuttle Stop

Thursday 6:15 7:30 8:00-9:30 10:15

Friday 6:15 7:30 8:00-9:30 10:15

Saturday Matinee 12:45 2:00 2:30-4:00 10:15

Cast is permitted to leave between performances on Saturday.

Saturday Evening 6:15 7:30 8:00-9:30 10:15

Sunday 2:15 3:30 4:00-5:30 6:15

Thank you for your cooperation with this so we can provide the best experience to our guests.

We’re in the process of finalizing makeup details. Please look for more information to be sent
tomorrow. You can also find cast communications on our website:
https://www.boarsheadgi.com/volunteer

Thank you!
Boar’s Head Staff

https://www.boarsheadgi.com/volunteer

